
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 10:29 AM
To: Santiago, Patricia
Cc: Helton, Donald
Subject: Don Helton

Pat,

Don Helton would like to share some of the preliminary SOARCA reports with his subcontractor for a separate
PRA project that he is heading up. I see no issues with this, so long as the subcontractor does not share any
of the SOARCA information.

I originally wanted to bring this up at our 10:00 yesterday, but since Church Street was closed, I thought I
would bring it up today.

What are your thoughts?

Thanks,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980
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